

Helix Charter High School Information Nights Incoming Freshmen Graduating Class of 2021

Information Nights will provide prospective students and parents/guardians with the opportunity to meet the Class of 2021 Grade Level Team and discuss the following important topics:

- ♦ HCH Excellence in Education
- ♦ Academic and Graduation Requirements
- Curricular and Extra-Curricular Programs and Activities
- ♦ The Helix Charter

- Quarter System and Bell Schedules
- Canvas Accounts for tracking student academic progress, attendance, etc.
- ♦ Parent Portals and the Enrollment Process
- ♦ Spring Fling BBQ and Scottie Pride Day

All interested families are required to attend <u>ONE</u> of the seven evenings offered. No reservation is necessary.

Intent to Enroll forms will be collected at these meetings. <u>This will be your only opportunity to submit a Lottery entry for the 2017/2018 school year</u>. The Lottery drawing will occur after all seven meetings have taken place.

Jan. 11	6:00 PM	Helix Charter High School	7323 University Avenue La Mesa	PAC Bldg.
Jan. 18	6:00 PM	Vista La Mesa Academy	3900 Violet Street La Mesa	Auditorium
Jan. 25	6:00 PM	Lemon Grove Academy	7866 Lincoln Street Lemon Grove	Auditorium
Feb. 1	6:00 PM	Parkway Middle School	9009 Park Plaza Drive La Mesa	Auditorium
Feb. 8	6:00 PM	La Mesa Arts Academy	4200 Parks Avenue La Mesa	Auditorium
Feb. 15	6:00 PM	Mt. Vernon Elementary	8350 Mount Vernon Street Lemon Grove	Auditorium
Feb. 22	6:00 PM	Helix Charter High School	7323 University Avenue La Mesa	PAC Bldg.

Parent/Guardian Participation Counts!

Your student is unique, and we at Helix Charter High School have the infrastructure and resources to accommodate the needs of your student. You will likely spend significant time searching for the right school, or the right programs for you student, and we are here to help!

Partnering with you and your family, we will strive to provide your student with the educational experience they need in order to graduate prepared to be successful in college, the professional world, and in life.

Parent/Guardian involvement is an important key to student success. Participation in school activities by both student and parent/guardian results in a high success rate. We look forward to meeting you and welcome your family to the home of the Highlanders.

If you have any questions, please contact Sara Brown at (619) 644-1940 ext. 124.

(Information is also available on the Helix website at <u>www.helixcharter.net</u>)

